Babb September Board Report

Attendance:
Whole School: 92.38%
Classified Attendance %: 85%
Certified Attendance%: 100%
Staff attendance as a whole: 92.5%
Perfect Attendance students: 15
Perfect Attendance classified: O
Perfect Attendance certified: 2
Dropped Students: O
Home visits: 1
Referrals: O
0SS: 0
Bully Incidents:0
Solutions/Parent Meeting: O

Challenges: We continue to meet to get everything in order. There is still more
planning to do but we have made progress.

Positives: We have had a great first month. Our students are enjoying school. We
have completed our ISIP testing. Overall as a school we are doing well. 7 of the
32 students are tier 8. We are happy about our results.

Our first field trip with the Park Service was a blast. Many of the kids wrote
about their experience at family literacy night. Thanks for allowing the students
to share this with you.

Also, thanks to those board members (James Evans, Wendy Bremner, Donna
Yellow Owl), Carlene Adamson, Everett Holm, Corrina Guardipee-Hall and Dixie
Guardipee for putting together food boxes for our students. Thanks to the Family
in Transitions program for providing the food. It was greatly appreciated by our
community.






